
David Moore is probably the most helpful person at the Wildacres workshops ever and him not being 

there will be difficult….I don’t think anyone else knows how to use the strapping machine for the 

pallets!  He was always one of the last few people still down at the workshop area helping to the bitter 

end (even when it was cold and raining).  If we needed some unusual tool that no one else had, he 

always had one of those in his truck.  He also has the ability to source anything we could possibly need 

for a good price, and usually from an auction somewhere.  He has also helped out on the education 

committee for all the years that I have known him.  He came up with the new hands on test for 

certification which is way more in line with our trade of heater building than the old test.  I feel that he is 

very deserving of the Jerry Frisch award.  

 


